
 
 

CITY OF PETERBOROUGH 
THORNHAUGH PARISH 

 
 

CASUAL VACANCY 
 
Notice is given that by reason of resignation of former Councillor Croft-Taylor 
a vacancy exists in the office of Councillor for the Parish of Thornhaugh. 
 
The vacancy will be filled by election if any ten local government electors for 
the Parish ward submit a written request to that effect in the manner 
prescribed below.  If no such request is made within 14 days (not including 
weekends and bank holidays) of this Notice being displayed, the Parish 
Council will fill the vacancy by co-option.  
 
Any request for an election to be held to fill the vacancy must be in writing and 
must reach Matthew Gladstone, Returning Officer, Peterborough City Council, 
Town Hall, Peterborough, PE1 1GF, by not later than close of business on 
 

TUESDAY, 8TH AUGUST 2023 
 
For further advice or information, please contact Peterborough City Council, 
Electoral Services (01733 452282). 
 
Dated:  19 July 2023 
 
 
 
Signed:   
    
  Deirdre McCumiskey 
  Clerk to Thornhaugh Parish Council 


